
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   June 3, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  Deletion of a Concentration from MS in Technology 
 
The College of Fine and Applied Arts received approval at the February 4, 2015 AP&P meeting to delete 
a concentration in Graphic Arts and Imaging Technology (599E) from the Master of Science in 
Technology (599*/15.0612) for the Department of Technology and Environmental Design.  
 

DISCONTINUE 
 

 API 
CODE 

TITLE COLL DEPT CIP CODE EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

Conc 599E Graphic Arts and Imaging Technology FA TEC 150612 201540 
 


